
From: marinaj@salestaxassociates.com [mailto:marinaj@salestaxassociates.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2009 11:41 AM 
To: Carnes, Rae Lynn (UTC) 

Subject: First Communications, LLC-Extension Request 

 
Rae Lynn, 
  
As per our conversation, First Communications, LLC would like to request a one month extension of the filing 

deadline for the filing of the Washington Annual Report with the Utilities and Transportation Commission.  This 

should give the company a new filing deadline of June 1, 2009 at which time we should have all information 

required by the annual report available to us. 
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this request. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Marina Jukic 
Phone: (512) 301-1808 
Fax: (512) 892-0108 
  

This electronic communication (including any attached document) may contain privileged and/or 

confidential information. This communication is intended only for the use of indicated e-mail 

addressees. If you are not an intended recipient of this communication, please be advised that 

any disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this communication or any 

attached document is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 

notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and promptly destroy all electronic and printed 

copies of this communication and any attached document. 

 


